From: Hazel Best

Sent: 29Sep 2021 19:03:10+0100
To: planning.technical
Subject: SP Attention of Penny Mills DC/20/0614/RM

[THIS [S AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

With regard to the Persimmon development oft Anne Sucking Road, we would add our objections to the
opening up of this Road to the Persimmon cstate traffic. We were promised some years ago that this would
not happen and there would be a bus gate at the end of the road with rising bollards and it was not for
general traftic, this road would meet up with Howe Road and was for buses and emergency vehicles only.
ANNE Sucking Road is the only way out for the residents of the Boyton Hall estate, to allow the Road to
be opened up to the Persimmon estate would make life unbearable to us and our neighbours who back onto
this Road, with all the noise and pollution from the increased traffic. Turning out of Anne Sucking Road
onto Wratting Road is very dangerous and difficult as the tratffic is increasing every day, traftic lights
would result in a queue of traftic and all the pollution resulting from cars.

We note that there will be a school cte which will also result in people parking on ANNE Suckling Road as
we note there are no parking places allocated near these venues.

Up until November last year we were sent letters regarding the development and what would impact on us,
but have not had any information since, we feel that this 1s to keep us in the dark about what is happening
so that we can’t object to it. We feel that Persimmon are being very underhand with regards to this
development and are not taking into consideration the well-being of the residents of the Boyton Hall estate.
We would urge the planners to reconsider this move and to direct the residents of the Persimmon estate to
the bi pass that 1s supposed to be built.

Hazel and Cyril Best, 14 Rowell Close, Haverhill CBSOEE
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